
SCHC Outreach & Communications Committee Call 

17 Nov 2016 

Attendees: Danielle S., Beth B., Renee 

 

Topic: Training Guide 

The next scheduled BOD meeting is the afternoon of 17 Nov (after the Committee call) – Beth B. will 

report back to the O&C Committee on info/comments from the BOD.  

Topic: December Committee Meeting 

It was decided to skip the December 29 scheduled Committee call, as many members will be on holiday 

at that time. The Committee will reconvene in January. Quick reminder to all: there will NOT be a 

Newsletter in the month of December; the next Newsletter publication will be in the month of January 

2017. 

 

Thank you and Happy Holidays to All!!!! 

 

 

 

 


